
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I would like to welcome the pupils back after their Easter break to our final term in 

primary one.    

 

During term 3 the pupils visited the Glenlee and Udston woods where they worked 

with the woodland rangers.  During these visits the pupils learned about woodland 

animals and animal habitats.   

                                                              

 Topic 

This term starts with the pupils learning about Welcoming a Baby into their home, 

they will be learning what is needed to keep a baby healthy and safe.   They have 

already been sharing their great ideas and knowledge with their peers.  They work 

together in the role play area helping to change nappies, make a bottle and bath the 

doll.  Our final topic in primary one will focus on Commonwealth Games. 

 

 Language 

The pupils continue to develop their reading skills learning to become confident in 

using their sounds to read and make words.   They are developing the correct 

formation of letters during handwriting lessons and this is reinforced within all 

writing aspects in class.  During writing lessons the pupils will be developing skills in 

using joining words within a sentence and are encouraged to write more than one 

sentence using capital letters, full stops and finger spaces. 

 

 Maths 

Within maths the pupils have gained a good understanding of the concept of addition 

and challenge themselves by adding high numbers together.  They have been learning 

about time and sequencing activities throughout the day.  They have been learning 

about o’clock and can recognise this on analogue and digital clocks.  During this term 

they will be introduced to the concept of subtraction. 

 

 PE 

Please make sure that your child has their gym kit with them every Monday.  We 

take part in outdoor PE on a Tuesday; could you please make sure your child has 

suitable outdoor PE clothes.   

 

 Homework 

The pupils are coping well with their homework routine however, if your child 

struggles with a task or cannot complete it, please just leave a note in their diary 

and I can help them the next day!   

 

Thank you for your continued support in teaching your child. 

 

Mrs Nicholson 


